
To support the development of the Greater Bay Area and enhance Hong Kong’s

development as a regional hub of green and sustainable finance, HKQAA signed

a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Cathay United Bank Co., Ltd on 15

June 2022.

The MoU was signed by Dr. Michael Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA (right,

left photo), and Mr. Arnold Kan, Chief Executive of Cathay United Bank Co., Ltd

Hong Kong Branch (left, left photo). The parties will cooperate in promoting green

and sustainable finance related certifications and assessment services,

encouraging enterprises to grab the opportunities under green and sustainable

development.

This strategic partnership will leverage the strengths and resources of both parties

to facilitate green and sustainable economic development in the region.
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